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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Happy new year! It’s hard to believe it’s already 2023. 
 
In an effort to give residents more flexibility when it comes to their water bills, the city council recently 
enacted an ordinance to provide an option for average monthly billing. Residents who choose this 
option will receive a water bill that is calculated based on the average amount billed for the past 12 
months under the standard billing system. Each month, the amount is recalculated on a rolling basis.  
 
This option may be particularly attractive for families whose water usage spikes during the summer 
months due to lawn irrigation. By averaging the bill, the payment becomes a bit more predictable from 
month-to-month. For more details or to enroll, check out the city website at www.jerseyvillagetx.com 
or call the utility billing clerk at 713-466-2111. 
 
If you missed last month’s town hall concerning the proposed baseball stadium, a second town hall 
will be held on Thursday, January 12th at 7:00 pm at the Jersey Village Civic Center. Come out and 
share your questions and concerns with your city council. This town hall will also be live-streamed 
online – look for the link on the city’s website. 
 
Also, I will hold my quarterly mayor’s town hall on Tuesday, February 21st at 7:00 pm at the Jersey 
Village Civic Center. I always receive some excellent questions and it’s a great opportunity to learn 
more about what is happening in your city. If you haven’t yet attended one, I encourage you to come 
out to my town hall next month! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


